
STHS Board Meeting           Vice President Report    Sept. 3, 2014 
 
BUILDING: 
1. Night lights and path stone edging installed. 
2. Flat Drawer file for maps and large photos donated by Geo. Yarnell Family, and put into 
employ. 
    Possible action: Mount it on legs to raise up, center on wall, gain storage space  
                              underneath. 
    Brass Plaque about Gift needs to be created and put on Map file”   
3. Chairs donated (thanks Elaine) but now await sanding and painting. 
4. Dale/Contractor partially installed cellar window well cover and installed new well on 
Sugan side. 
5. Need: gutter clean out. 
6. Need to identify septic cleaner (do we have a member?), hire him, find the tank and 
clean it.  Prefer to do before ground freezes if Board agrees. 
 
 
WEB SITE    Many, Many thanks to Beth for her tireless work.  People notice! 
 
1. new main BAR is up, Research/collections are now centered in one area.  This is a 
boon to building our One line offerings around our Archives. 
 
Will Rivinus’ books are now all on line, as is Waring’s Honey Hollow pamphlet. 
Fantastic interactive maps to find Historic houses and all the 22 schoolhouses, with 
photos are up. 
ACTION: need publicity about this in local News papers. 
 
Maps:  Will Rivinus’ and others are now all catalogued and it is on line. Maps open for 
public use. “ ‘Professional level’  archiving numbering system and organization still 
needed. 
 
Post Card Collection & “prints of old houses from maps: 
This is  great expanded, organized by topic/locations and put on web.  Beth, many 
thanks! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


